Tim Carroll

From: Jennifer Christy [townclerk@chilmarkma.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2013 1:51 PM

To: ‘Tim Carroll’

Cc: ‘asstexecsec@chilmarkma.gov'; 'Judy Mayhew'; '‘Andyg123'; 'Laurisa Rich'; 'Doty, Warren';
'Bill Rossi (billrossimv@gmail.com)’; ‘Jonathan Mayhew (jonathanmayhew@ymail.com)’

Subject: ATE, Spec Primary & Spec Election

Good Morning Tim,

The Special Primary Election for the US Senate Seat, vacated by John Kerry, will be held on Tuesday, April 30, 2013. This
is 6 days after the scheduled Annual Town Election (ATE) on April 24, 2013. | would like to change the date of the ATE in
order to coincide with the Special Primary. Would you please include this request at the next Board of Selectmen
meeting?

In addition, the subsequent Special Election will be held on Tuesday, June 25, 2013. The Chilmark Community Center is
in the hands of the summer program as of Friday, June 28, 2013 so there will be no conflict with that program.

If the ATE is changed to April 30, 2013, the last day to obtain nomination papers will be March 11, 2013 and the last day
to submit nomination papers will be March 13, 2013 (Changed from March 1, 2013 & March 4, 2013).

Thank you,

Jennifer L. Christy

Town Clerk/Administrative Assistant: Planning Board & HRBC
Chilmark Town Hall

401 Middle Road, Beetlebung Corner

Post Office Box 119

Chilmark, MA 02535-0119

P: (508) 645-2100 ext. 2107

F: (508) 645-2110

E: jchristy@chilmarkma.gov

Notary Public & Justice of the Peace

The Secretary of State's office has determined that most e-mails to and from municipal offices and officials are public records.
Consequently, confidentiality should not be expected.



